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Does Hydro expect that there will be high level of usage of capacity assistance in the summer

months?

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) does not anticipate a high level of usage of
capacity assistance in the summer months. The benefits of having capacity assistance in place

during the summer months are outlined in Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-005 of this proceeding.



